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A Message from Miss Massey 
 

I would like to wish all the families and friends of Skelton a wonderful summer holiday! I have really 
enjoyed getting to know you all this term and I will take some happy memories with me. Thank you to all 

of you for making me feel so welcome.  

The majority of this newsletter has been written by our school council to celebrate the wonderful year at 
Skelton! 

SCHOOL BEGINS AGAIN ON WEDNESDAY 7TH SEPTEMBER. 

 

 

 
 Woodpeckers’ best memories! 

 Making banana muffins because I like baking. 
 Going on Chromebooks because I want to be an inventor when I'm older.  
 Art because I love painting and it is very fun and you try your best. My favourite art lesson was 

when we drew a picture of Scarborough. 
 Maths day because I love maths . 
 Going to the cinema because I got to see my friends and ate sweets.  
 Making spider sculptures because I like arts and crafts. We are excited to 

paint them. 
 Phonics because you get to learn new sounds and words. Phonics helps us 

read. 
 Going on a school trip to Eureka because when we were watching the 

space show and someone dressed up as an astronaut. 
 Phunky foods visit because I really liked the yoghurt. It was crunchy and 

delicious. 

 
Robins 

Robins have been reminiscing about their wonderful 

year in Reception. They talked about lots of              

enjoyable moments and activities, like when we had 

farm   animals visit us and our walks around the village 

to find the pond, shop and church. They have also 

loved reading, listening to and writing their own stories. 

Many of the children shared their excitement for      

preparing for and attending our school fairs. They also 

very much enjoyed the forest school Easter egg hunt 

(and the chocolate prizes). One of our children couldn’t 

decide on his favourite things because he loved 

‘everything’!  



 
Kingfishers 
It has been a great year at Skelton primary school and we hope everyone else agrees. In Kingfishers 
class we asked year 5 /6 what their favourite memories were so we could share them with you all! 
 Jack in year 5 said “I thought the time we looked after nursery class was fun because the little 

ones are so fun to play with! I also like playing with my friends because they are kind, caring and 
really fun to hang out with.” 

 Henry in year 5 said “I like the after school clubs because they are exciting, fun and creative and 
they teach me a lot. I also liked history because it is interesting and mysterious when we don't 
know what happened ages ago.” 

 Brandon in year 6 says “I liked Bikeability because I love the feeling of being free on my bike   
outdoors. I also liked when we had Dominos at school because it was really yummy.” 

 Tommy in year 5 says “I like when we go on school trips because we get out of school and we 
are still learning regardless. I also liked the elf on the shelf at Christmas because it was funny to 
see what he did.” 

 Lola in year 6 says “I loved going to the York City stadium because it was so interesting to go to 
a place where I want to grow up and play professionally.” 

 Lewis in year 6 says “I liked the baking club with Miss Bayliss because I like getting messy and 
having a yummy outcome. I also loved the SATs breakfast because it was nice and a good start 
to the day.” 

 Lily in year 6 says “I liked performing in the Christmas show because it was nice when we got to 
show our parents our singing. I also enjoyed the SATs breakfast because we got to spend time 
with our friends before the SATs tests.” 

 Ruby in year 5 says “I enjoyed doing French because I liked the feeling of learning a new       
language and I can be free to speak French when I want! I also really enjoyed learning about the 
North York Moors because it is a calming place and i didn't know a place on Earth could inhabit 
so many animals!” 

 Sophia in year 6 says “I loved doing the secret Santa the year 6s organised because it was     
super enjoyable because everyone got along and the year 6s had a good last Christmas togeth-
er! I also enjoyed playing dodgeball in P.E because I thought it was fun and easy and it is easy 
to win. 

 Nathaniel in year 6 says “I liked doing cricket in P.E because I'm really good at it and it is very 
good for your physical and mental health. I also enjoy break time because i get to play football 
with my mates and have a break of school” 

 Alex in year 5 says “my favourite memory from year 5 was going to Gilling castle because I liked 
making fires in the forest!” 

 Olivia in year 5 says “I enjoyed the summer fair because it had lots of fun things and it was dur-
ing the lovely weather!” 

 Molly in year 5 says “I enjoyed the tie dye because it was colourful and it brightened up my day!”  
 Wai Ching in year 6 says “I like learning art because I like drawing and being creative.” 
 Riley in year 6 says “I have really enjoyed making puppets at Halloween and having fun.” 
 Arabella in year 5 says “ I liked making new friends this year and having new experiences. 
 Emma in year 6 says “I enjoyed it when my friend Lewis said forty foo instead of 42 because it 

was funny and he was rushing.” 
 Daniel in year 5 says “ I like playing with my friends because I love them so much and I just have 

a good time with them.” 
 Sapphire in year 6 says “ I enjoy  being at school and seeing friends.” 
 Mencia in year 5 says” I love to play football outside and making group dances with some class 

mates for our fellow students. 



 

Owls’ memories! 
 
Jamie: My favourite trip this year was going to the cinema because I got to sit next to a friend and 
watch Boss Baby Family Business. The best bit was the sweets and the movie and going on the dou-
ble decker bus.  
      
Leo: My favourite thing at this school was the summer fair because you got to win things like a teddy 
or toy on the Tombola. Higher or lower was fun too because we got to win two bags of sweets or   
chocolate or Haribos.  
 
Miles: My favourite thing this year was going to the football stadium. I have also enjoyed learning 
about King Henry the 8th in history, 
 
Esther: I love cooking and tasty treats, so I liked it when we made apple crumble. It was delicious! 
 
Mirabelle: I love reading so I loved world book day! I saw people dressed up as superheroes,          
Princesses and Witches!    
 
Ben: I like pizza so I enjoyed the Pizza Express trip when we got to make pizza and eat it in Museum 
Gardens   
 
Jack: I loved writing about King Midas and going to Gilling Castle, especially seeing the dogs! We 
made a fire outside. It was one of my favourite school trips.   
 
Lucy: I enjoyed the Pyjamarama day because I got cosy in slippers and PJS. We got to bring in       
teddies and overall it was a really fun time. 
 
Matt :I enjoyed writing the Barnabus Project because I could innovate it anyway I wanted. I made mine 
a completely different story with blood and guts. It’s so violent I can’t wait to see how it ends! 
 
Holly: I enjoyed Purple Pig because there were animals and you got to stroke them. There were lambs 
and sheep (My best friend) there were pigs, a rabbit, and two geese.  
 
Finlay : I loved writing the Barnabus project! It was really fun and interesting because we got to mix 
two animals together and make our own animal name. We also got to draw the animal that we       
combined plus our own story. 
 
Matilda: I liked Sports Day because it was FUN and everyone enjoyed it.  
 
Tin: I enjoyed it when we made our Viking boat because it was fun to design and colour. 


